Most Holy Rosary Parish, Midleton

Parish Newsletter May 28th 2017



Your prayers are requested for the repose of the following souls: Robert (Bob) O'Donovan, Mary Murphy, Eamon McCarthy, Dick Roche, Dan Fenton, Tommy (Digger) Ennis, Billy O'Brien, Bob & Mary Condon, Margaret & Edward Scully,

May They Rest in Peace.

Permanent Diaconate Notice

Prospective candidates for the Permanent Diaconate in the Diocese of Cloyne should make initial contact with Fr Bill Bermingham, Diocesan Director, or Fr Joseph O'Mahony, Assistant Director, by 31st May. The application process must be concluded by 30th June. Contact details: billbermingham@icloud.com or josephomahony1@eircom.net

The World Meeting of Families

Will take place in Dublin from August 21st to 26th 2018. Volunteers will be needed and the Process of Volunteer Application is now open. Applicants must be over 18 years as of 1st January 2018 (or as part of a group) among other terms and conditions. Volunteers can also help in the lead up to the event in the main offices of WMOF 2018 and in various preparatory events taking place around Ireland. For more information log onto: www.worldmeeting 2018.ie/volunteers.

First Friday

Next Friday, June 2nd, is the First Friday of the month. The Divine Mercy Devotions are incorporated in the 7.30pm First Friday Mass. Confessions on Thursday after 10.00am Mass and on Friday at 7.00pm. before the 7.30pm Mass. *Mass at 9.15am in Ballintotis on Friday 2nd*^h



<u>Parish Website</u> ó www.midletonparish.ie <u>Parish Mobile</u> 0872468234 <u>Parish Office</u> 021 4636508 Parish Newsletter ó www.parishoffice@gmail.com <u>Opening Hours-</u> Mon-Thurs. 10.30a.m.- 1.00 p.m. Fri. 10.30 a.m. ó 12.00 p.m. St. Vincent De Paul Contact No. 086-3114512 Please come to the Annual Celebration of Holy Mass, at Ballinacurra Grotto, on Thursday 1st June 2017, at 8.00pm with Rosary beforehand at 7.30pm.

Bible Group

Tuesday mornings from 10.30am to 12.00noon. At the moment the two books being looked at are, The Book of Isaiah from the Old Testament and the Gospel of St. Luke from the new. For further information contact Fr. Ryan @ 4631094

All Ireland Rosary Rally Knock.

Takes place on Saturday, June 3rd, 25th Anniversary of Fr. Patrick Peyton, Servant of God – The Rosary Priest and in the Centenary year of Fatima. Bus leaves Midleton Park Hotel at 6.30am. For further information contact: Sheila @ 087-9322998 or Mary @ 087-127932

LOUGH DERG - 4 day Pilgrimage 2017

Leaves Cork Sat. 10th June at 9am returning Tues. 13th June Booking & Information Ph. <u>021 4502572</u>

Holy Rosary Summer Faith Camp for Children (Boys & Girls age 6-13

Dates: 10th – 14th July 2017. 9.30am - 2.30pm each day.

Venue: St. Brigid's Primary School.

Cost: €40.00 for first child in family, €30.00 for additional children.

For more information tel: Fr. Eamon on 086-9972539. Applications forms are available in Parish Office.

Camp Creideamh Faith Camps for teenagers will take place again in Knockadoon (East Cork) over the dates 4th – 10th June (Boys Camp) and 11th – 17th June (Girls Camp). For those who are Post-Primary school age. Activities will include catechesis, prayer, sports, hillwalking, kayaking, swimming, music, arts and crafts and other activities. For booking go to website:

www.campcreideamh.ie or ring Fr Eamon Roche on 086 9972539.